
 
Grants 

 

With the new Club on a sound financial footing, we are using the Club’s income from 
merchandise sales and other sources to the advantage of the Lyke Wake community. This 
page summarises these grants. 

Our latest grant was a donation of £200 to Ryedale Folk Museum to establish an accessible 
Quoits pitch. 

The previous grant was to young Dirger Tom Evans to enable him to attend a three day 
course to improve his navigation skills in order to be able to better tackle the Lyke Wake 
Walk in the dark and in bad weather. He is now also equipped to lead group walks over 
challenging ground. 

Before that we funded young volunteers who carry out practical conservation tasks in the 
North York Moors National Park. They now have some new equipment thanks to our 
donation of £200. Tools such as spades, trowels and secateurs were purchased to help the 
National Park Authority’s Explorer Club volunteers carry out their work to look after the 
North York Moors. 

As part of the National Park’s Sixtieth Anniversary celebrations, the Club sponsored a short 
story competition with local schools, based on the unusual and weird place names in the 
moors. Congratulations to the Joint Overall Winners: Toby Welford from Fylingdales C of E 
Primary School (Ness Point) and Toby Antcliff from Helmsley Community Primary School 
(Adder Stone).  

Earlier the Club made a donation from income to help with the upkeep of the route in the 
area of the Lords Stone Café, and in 2009 substantial amounts, again from sales income, 
were presented to the two Search and Rescue teams which cover the North York Moors. 


